Impact of Health Care Reform Bill
for Newly Medicaid-Eligible Adults (MO HealthNet)

Over the Next 10 Years (2010-2019)

· House-passed reconciliation bill (3/21/10) raises adult Medicaid eligibility to 133% of the federal poverty level (FPL) on January 1, 2014.

· This would cover an additional 255,000 Missouri adults (defined as parents/caretakers, childless individuals and persons with disabilities less than age 65).
· The federal government would pay 100% of the cost of covering this new population for the first three years beginning in 2014.

Cost of Expanding Medicaid Eligibility to 133% FPL:  255,000 Missouri Adults

	Calendar Year
	2010
	2011
	2012
	2013
	2014

	State cost
	$0
	$0
	$0
	$0
	$0

	Federal cost
	$0
	$0
	$0
	$0
	$1.74B

	Total
	$0
	$0
	$0
	$0
	$1.74B

	State/Federal %
	0/0
	0/0
	0/0
	0/0
	0/100


	Calendar Year
	2015
	2016
	2017
	2018
	2019

	State cost
	$0
	$0
	$99.2M
	$124.4M
	$151.7M

	Federal cost
	$1.82B
	$1.90B
	$1.88B
	$1.95B
	$2.01B

	Total
	$1.82B
	$1.90B
	$1.98B
	$2.07B
	$2.17B

	State/Federal %
	0/100
	0/100
	5/95
	6/94
	7/93


	Calendar Year
	2014-2019
	
	
	
	

	State cost
	$375.3M
	
	
	
	

	Federal cost
	$11.30B
	
	
	
	

	Total
	$11.68B
	
	
	
	

	State/Federal %
	3/97
	
	
	
	


Notes: 

· In the above chart, “M” denotes “million,” “B” denotes “billion.”

· Estimates include an inflation rate of 4.5%.

· Eligible estimates are based on population trends in Census data, assuming 100% participation.

· In addition to Census data, DSS used historical analysis of adults that were previously enrolled in Medicaid as well as adults of children on currently enrolled in Medicaid.

